Janet Potter
m

From: Alan Palmer

Sent: 05 July 2019 16:27

To: Janet Potter

Subject: 18 Greaves Street, Oldham
Importance: High

Janet,

Having reviewed the information, | can confirm that building control have not formally received a submission for the
change of use from an office to shop premise. On the basis the works undertaken are in contravention public safety
cannot be ascertained and therefore building control recommend refusal of the licence.

Kind Regards

Alan

Alan Palmer
Senior Building Control Officer

Planning and Infrastructure
Neighbourhoods Directorate
Oldham Council

PO Box 30, Civic Centre
Woest Street, Oldham.
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